School Messenger
[bookmark: _GoBack]11-21-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· School is out this entire week for Thanksgiving Break.  We will resume school on Monday, November 29.
I hope you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving!  I am personally very thankful for all the students, parents, teachers, support staff, and my administration team.  I encourage you all to reflect on your blessings and take time for fun and family.  Go Eagles!!


